
CELEBRATE YOUR 
8TH GRADE YEAR!

Your 8th Grade Year is officially coming to an end,  
so we invite you to CELEBRATE  

your memories of your last year in middle school!

INSTRUCTIONS: 
• Brainstorm a list of all things thing you’d like to remember about the 2019-2020 

school year 
• These memories can be related to your school experience or things from 

outside of school (sports, extra-curriculars, events going on in the world, etc.) 
• Use a digital format of your choosing to put the memories together. Some of the 

best options might be: 
• Keynote 
• iMovie 
• Online slide-shows like Prezi or Slideshare 

• Include your own personal pictures, pictures you find online, text, music, & more! 
• Be creative! 
• Share the final product with your teacher according to his/her directions (email, 

Curve, etc.)

Have fun with this activity! 
We can’t wait to see your 8th grade memories! 

O Your Teachers


